Mobility night

2022

On Thursday, 13 October 2022, the second edition of Mobility Night took place, an event aimed at introducing students
to international mobility opportunities within our faculty.

The event was attended by approximately fifty students who came to hear presentations and presentations on mobility
and funding, recommendations from coordinators on the best trips to take, and the experiences and insights of older
students who have already gone abroad.

The event also featured the launch of the new LF HK Mobility brochure, produced in collaboration between ASM and
GZO LF HK, which clearly summarises the opportunities for trips within our faculty.

Students also had the opportunity to ask questions about anything they were interested in during the informal part of the
evening - at the refreshments served and listening to the accompanying musical performance.

You can see photos from the event below.
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